
October 25th, 2022 
 
Vanessa Countryman, Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549-0609 
 
Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-08-22) 
 

Dear Secretary Countryman: 
 
I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.   This rule 
would provide much-needed transparency in the markets.  Victimized companies will be 
able to guard themselves better against predatory short selling.  The current level of opacity 
in trading leaves retail investors in the dark at risk of making financial decisions with false or 
partial information.  In conclusion, I am a strong supporter of any legislation that creates 
stronger standards for transaction reporting. 
 

 

Sincerely, 
 
A Concerned Investor 
 


